
 

2024 August      
Conference 

 
Registration for Texas College of Probate 
Judges conferences is open for only one 
conference at a time, but we publicize the 
dates and hotels for upcoming meetings so you 
can make plans and hotel reservations.  As 
outlined below, we have one remaining 
conference planned for 2024 in addition to our 
May Workshop in Corpus Christi. 
 
Our conference hotels are popular, and the 
locations draw tourists throughout the year.  If 
you wish to attend a particular program, you 
may want to call soon and make your hotel 
reservations. 
 

 

You’ll need to wait for conference registration, however.  We don’t take conference registrations 
until we send out letters, agendas, and registration forms about 8 weeks before each conference. 
 

August – SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 
August 29-30:  Annual meeting, with check-in beginning August 28 

In addition to covering topics similar to those covered in the regional meetings, the annual meeting 
will include a legislative update from the current legislative session.   

 

• Early Bird Conference Rate:  $450.00 per person. 

• Hotel:  The Menger Hotel, 204 Alamo Plaza, 
San Antonio  (www.mengerhotel.com) 

• Hotel Reservations: (800) 345-9285 – indicate 
group name when making the reservations 
(Texas College of Probate Judges). 

• Room rates:  $118.00/night single or double, 
plus customary tax.  The room rate includes 
parking and complimentary internet in the guest 
rooms and meeting space. There are a limited 
number of rooms available at the group rate. 

• Group rate available through August 14. 

Legislative Update 

Optional 2-hour add-on session 
Wednesday, August 28 

Every presentation during the annual 
meeting will include updates from the 
2023 Legislative session.  For more 
in-depth coverage of what happened 
in the Legislature this year, we’ll have 
an optional 2-hour add-on session on 
Wednesday afternoon. 

 

http://www.mengerhotel.com/

